
City of Walton 

Caucus Meeting 

July 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 

Walton Senior Center 

44 N Main St. Walton, KY  41094 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Common Council Present  

The common Council of the City of Walton, Kentucky met for a caucus meeting on Tuesday 

July 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. with the following present: Council Members Howard Stevens, Bobby 

McDonald, Terri Courtney and Dan Martin. The meeting started at 7:15p.m.  

 

Others Present Roger Williams Water Works/Public Works Supervisor, Tammy Wilhoite 

Assistant City Clerk, Dave Baker Accountant, Matt Bogen City Engineer, Gerry Regensburger 

waterworks employee, representatives from HDR Engineering Firm. There were also residents 

from Aosta Valley subdivision present.  

 

Items Discussed 

The representatives from HDR were at the meeting to discuss new options for road 

improvements that would affect the City of Walton. One of the options would be to make U.S. 

25 a five lane HWY, this would help to reduce heavy traffic and hopefully cut back on traffic 

accidents.  The group of residents who came from Aosta Valley gave a presentation of why they 

do not want the new construction of an industrial/nursey behind their homes. This piece of 

property is on Rt. 16 between Aosta Valley Subdivision and Mullen Dr. Also discussed was the 

city 2021-2022 FY budget, accountant Dave Baker was present to answer questions for council 

regarding the budget. Matt Bogen attended the meeting to discuss the MS4 project and what 

items were still required to complete the study.  

 

Adjourn: 9:30 p.m. 

 

 

Attest:                                                                                 Approve: 

 

 

_______________________________                              __________________________ 

Tammy Wilhoite, Assistant City Clerk                              Gabe Brown, Mayor 


